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There's been another change in venue for Board meetings. We've been meeting
at Messiah Lutheran Church at the corner of Lahmeyer and Stellhorn. The
webpage has listed the locations of the meetings. It's hard to find public rooms to
handle the all the people on the Board. Director Dan Springer is a member at the
church, and he has helped us obtain rooms for the recent meetings.

One of the projects on our list this year was to replace removed trees along the
street in the common area on Welshire. 1took on that project and had planned to
get them planted in the fall. When I went out shopping, the selection was pretty
limited. | talked over the possible choices with a couple of professionals, and the
limited selection put the project on hold until the spring. Il get the trees planted
in the spring, when trees start shipping again.

The annual meeting is coming up soon on November 10" {t will be held in the big
meeting room at the Georgetown Library. Hope to see you there.

Bits and Pieces

The Board of Directors’ schedule of meetings is as follows: annual meeting on
November 10 at the Georgetown Library and November 16 at Messiah Lutheran.

One of our neighbors called me the other day suggesting | remind those of you
who walk your dog(s) to carry a little plastic bag and pick up after your pet. Please
be kind to your neighbors and help make their walk pleasant, too.

It's time for the city to do leaf pick-up. Dates for our neighborhood (central area)
are October 31 through November 4 and November 28 through December 2.

Annual meeting materials will be mailed the week of October 24. This will include
your directors’ ballot.

Many thanks to those who deliver our newsletter to your home. They may be
assisted by kids or spouses, but nevertheless | appreciate all the following: Julie
Goodwin, Jerry Hoover, The Skees family, Amanda Freed, Deana Asbury, the
Simon family, Kevin Holle, Pat Plazek, Rita Squadrito, and Nancy Louraine. Nancy
also helps me stuff newsletters into the bags. Thanks, Nancy!



